

Georgia Federation of Teachers, AFT/AFL-CIO

"A Union of Professionals"

September 5, 2019

Dr. Michael A. Erwin, Board Chair DeKalb County Board of Education 1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd. Stone Mountain, GA 30083

Dear Board Chair Erwin:

The Georgia Federation of Teachers concurs with the DeKalb NAACP regarding the school district's request to raise the millage rate. The present administration has almost double the budget from that which was under former Superintendent Michael Thurmond.

Again, we ask as others have asked for a Forensic Audit.

Sincerely,

Verdaillia Turner

Verdala Jung

President VT/ksf

CC: DeKalb County Board of Education Members